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PRELIMINARY SITE PLAN REVIEW:  Thorn Street Duplex Project

Jeremy Bevill of Fisher Arnold on behalf of Mary Louise Simmons is requesting MAPC Approval of a
preliminary site plan for the lot widths and required setbacks for this project that do not meet the minimum
requirements.  This is within an R-2 Multi Family Low Density District.
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